

Omega AlphaAcademy

1402 San Antonio Avenue – Douglas, AZ 85607 (520) 805-1261 Fax: (520) 805-1272

Mr. Jose A. Frisby Executive Director/Principal

Dear Omega Parent or Guardian, June 23rd, 2020

First of all, thank you for visiting our lovely campus. It is unfortunate that we are unable to greet you personally. We were recently informed that one of our main office team members may have been exposed to the COVID-19 virus. In an attempt to ensure your safety as well as that of our faculty and staff, we have opted to conduct all school-related matters either via phone or online. Please rest assured that every request or inquiry can be successfully conducted via phone or online.

Having stated this, Omega Alpha Academy has decided to temporarily close its main office effective today. OAA is closely following the Health experts' recommendations of social distancing and isolation. Our team members will be working from home. For obvious reasons, we have instituted these measures to help prevent and slow the transmission of COVID-19. We greatly appreciate your understanding.

Respectfully,

Jose Frisby

**Executive Director** 

Omega Alpha Academy

Additionally, our health experts remind us that the bests ways to prevent the spread of COVID-19 include:

The Mission of Omega Alpha Academy is to prepare students for college and career readiness by engaging every student in a rigorous learning environment.



## Omega AlphaAcademy

1402 San Antonio Avenue – Douglas, AZ 85607 (520) 805-1261 Fax: (520) 805-1272

Mr. Jose A. Frisby Executive Director/Principal

- Washing your hands often for at least 20 seconds with soap and water
- Covering your cough and sneeze
- Maintaining social distancing
- Wearing a cloth face mask when around others
- Cleaning and disinfecting frequently touched surfaces
- Monitoring your symptoms

If you have any questions, please call us at 520-805-1261. If you need to speak to our health assistant, you can reach her at 520-891-0850.